


understand that we have been provided a 14 day time frame to submit our submission to
the development however we request an additional 21 days to allow for further
submissions. The additional time will provide residents the opportunity to sufficiently
review the documentation and draft a suitable submission letter that outlines our concerns
and liaise with the strata committee and discuss all concerns of residents in the complex. 

If you can please confirm whether this extension of time is acceptable that would be
greatly appreciated.




